Recording of the week: how to avoid
being puked on by a fulmar

This week’'s section comes from Cheryl Tipp, Curator of Wildlife &
Environmental Sounds It’s always advisable to keep your distance from wild
birds, particularly during the breeding season. The main reason, of course,
is to avoid causing any distress to the birds. Chicks are being born,
predators are lurking and..
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